
School Council Meeting - April, 24 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
Learning Commons 

 
Attendance: Tasha Olsen, Brittany Jacober, Cynthia Young, Monika Lietz, Debbie Newman, Lenee Fyfe, 
Mindy Kool     
 
Approval of March Minutes by Mindy, seconded by Brittany Jacober 
 
No additions to the agenda 
 
No Reports 
 
No Communications 
 
Treasurer report attached via email from Cindy Rogers and hard copies provided.  Nothing outstanding, 
and currently sitting at + $7000.00 in account 
 
Admin Report: Lenee  -Surveys have now been sent out to staff and parents, budget and 
planning.   2023-24 Projections Presentation: Smaller class sizes are a high priority for parents and 
teachers. Hopeful that survey feedback will help decide how to utilize the .5 of a teacher we are allocated 
in the coming year, as it is not in the budget to buy the teachers salary this time. Placement forms will be 
due May 19th allow for adjustments with a maternity leave and the ,5 allocation placement.  
 
Staff Report: Debbie - The teachers say thank you for the classroom supply funds 
                                  - The Spring Fling was amazing! 
                                   -Last Fridays Wicked Witch of the Wetlands play in the gym for the entire school.   
                                   -Green shirt day and its significance with S.B families 
 
Division school council meeting report: Cynthia - A.S.C.A on the division website has a lot of information 
regarding meetings a resources. Lots of talk about hot lunch days and who to utilize, talk of fifteen plus 
places different schools have tried.  A reminder to spend the $500.00 grant $ before it's too late. And also 
to get our annual report done. 
 
 
No Trustee Report 
 
No New Business 
 
Old Business- Scooter racks 
 
Fundraising 
- Panago to still be considered and ahold of 
- Kernels is now happening 
- Let's Pasta set for May 
- Cuppers is an ongoing with regular deposits if set in place and utilized. Mindy to Follow up. 
- M.H.M.T (soft jerky) ?? Maybe one for next year. 
 
Lots of chat afterwards about Technology, our media footprints and its effect on us and our children! 
V.I.P. that people talk about this more often and perhaps have a speaker in to inform our families. ( This 
could be paid for with the $500.00 grant $) 
 
 Next Meeting May 15, 2023 @ 6:00 pm in the Learning Commons 
 

 


